
YOUTH NEWS 

Sunday, November 17
th

: All youth are asked to stay for the luncheon and then meet to work on the 

Christmas program. 

 

Wednesday-November 20
th

: 4:00-5:00 P.M. -Jr. Chi Rho will meet in Bish Hall. This group is for 

grades K-5.  

 

Friday-November 22
nd

: 7:30 A.M.-Breakfast Club will meet at the church for all middle schoolers 

and high schoolers.  

*************************************************************************** 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR THESE UPCOMING EVENTS! 
Sunday, November 17

th
: The Outreach Committee will host their annual luncheon following the 

worship service. Ham, hash brown casserole, green beans, cole slaws, rolls and make your own 

sundaes will be served with a freewill offering going to help purchase needed food items for their 

food baskets. 

 

Christian Womens Fellowship annual Christmas Banquet will be held Thursday, December 5
th
 at 

6:00 P.M. with the theme being “Winter Wonderland.” Food Network Star Jason Smith will be 

preparing the meal again this year. The menu includes Orange Spiced Winter Salad, Garlic Rosemary 

Chicken with Cranberry Stuffing, Country Bling Sweet Tater Casserole, Bacon Green Beans, Clover 

Yeast Rolls with Molasses Butter and Apple Stack Cake Bread Puddin’ with Caramel & Spiced 

Whipped Cream. Tickets are $ 17.00 and will go on sale beginning November 3
rd

.  

 

Saturday, December 14
th

: CMF toy sale and Outreach Committee food baskets. If you would like to 

make a donation to purchase needed food items or toys for the toy sale, please make checks payable 

to Cynthiana Christian Church and designate on the check which project you will like to donate to.   

 

Youth Christmas Program: Sunday, December 15
th
: More information will follow. 

 

Backyard Ministries Craft Sale/Bake Sale: December 15
th
.  If you would like to donate any food 

item and or craft item, please contact Kathy Brown 

 

DECORATE THE CHURCH 

Saturday, November 30
th

: The Worship Committee will decorate the church for the Advent Season. 

Everyone is invited to attend. Breakfast will be at 8:30 A.M. and decorating will begin at 9:00 A.M. 

 

CEDAR RIDGE SUNDAY 

Sunday, November 24
th
 is our Sunday at Cedar Ridge Health Campus. Please meet at Cedar Ridge at 

2:00 P.M. for an afternoon of fellowship with the residents.  

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Kevin Buckler and family in the death of his cousin Daryl 

Fryman who died November 1, 2019. 

 

************************************************************************* 

 

BARNABAS TEAM MEETINGS 

Barnabas Team # X will meet Sunday, November 17
th
 & 24

th
. Elders are: Victor Colvin, George 

Jacobs and Ann Owsley. 

 

 

MORNING CIRCLE 

Morning Circle will meet in Bish Hall at 10:00 A.M., Tuesday, November 19
th
. Our guest will be Jill 

Morgan, co-owner of The Purple House Press, located near Oddville. As a publishing company, the 

emphasis is on re-printing classic children’s books. She will explain the process of that business and 

will also have several books on display. Everyone is welcome to come and learn about this unique 

Harrison County enterprise. Call Martha (859-684-5056) or the church office (234-5332). 

 

 

 

THANKSGIVING OFFERING 

Sunday, November 17
th
 we will receive our Thanksgiving Offering. This offering benefits the 

Colleges, Universities, Seminaries, and Divinity Houses affiliated with the Christian Church 

(Disciples of Christ). These learning communities are an extension of the church, challenging 

students to understand and respond to God’s call to serve. From the very beginnings of the 

movement, Disciples have founded institutions of higher learning, encouraging students in their 

intellectual pursuits. The Christian Church (Disciples of Christ) is still committed to higher education. 

Your gift to the Thanksgiving Offering helps underwrite the education of students attending one of 

our 14 undergraduate institutions and our seven seminaries or divinity houses. Envelopes will be in 

the pew pockets for your donation. 

 

 

Library News: 

I have just added some new or donated books to the library. Donations include 2 books regarding 

Cynthiana history, 3 nice cookbooks, a book on gardening and 1 wreath making contribution. 

The current donation I am most honored to have is by our very own published author, Bruce 

Florence. It is titled, "Fleecie's Crossing" and is set in Eastern Kentucky. Be sure to check it out. 

I also want to mention 2 recent donations, given in honor of Gary and Susan Dearborn. "Kentucky 

Football: Graveyard or Sleeping Giant", and "The Cinnamon Roll Cookbook."  We appreciate these  

2 special people, and I'm sure you can figure out which book is donated in their honor. 

Thank you for all the donations and encouraging words regarding the library. Once again if you have 

any suggestions, please let me know. I hope you find something of interest and enjoy your selections. 

Happy Reading! Paula Burden 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

Angels from the Community 

Education Center are available in 

Bish Hall. Angels are due no later 

than December 3
rd

. 

Please do not wrap the presents. 

Please take your gifts to the 

Community Education Center,      

324 Webster Ave. 

If you adopted an angel last 

Sunday, please make sure you 

come back and write your name 

next to the number of the angel. 

 

*************************** 

Box Top for Education email 

receipts: If you shop for groceries 

online or get email receipts from in-

store shopping, you can now submit 

your email receipts from selected 

retailers for Box Tops earnings. 

 Make sure you have a Box Tops for 

Education account via the app or 

website.  Forward your email receipt 

to receipts@boxtops4education.com 

using the same email that’s 

associated with the BTFE account. 

 Earnings will be credited within 10 

business days, shown in the My 

Earnings section of the app or 

website.  Current (July, 2019) 

retailers 

include: Jet.com, SamsClub.com, 

Shipt, Target.com, Target Pick-

Up/drive-Up, Walmart 

Grocery, Walmart.com.  For 

instructions for submission from 

other online retailers, see Sandy 

VanHook.   
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Minister’s Message:  

     

       I strongly want to encourage you to be present with us for our worship service this 

Sunday morning. One reason is the outreach dinner that will follow the morning 

worship service. It will be a delicious meal and a time to enjoy great fellowship. The 

most important reason for urging you to be present is due to the fact that we will have 

several special guests with us on this occasion. Dr. John N. Williams Jr., who is 

presently the Interim President of Transylvania University, will be one of those.  

Dr. Williams has an impressive career in higher education, having held provost and 

dean positions at Indiana University, the University of North Carolina, and the 

University of Louisville. The second guest will be Diana Brown McKenzie, Associate 

Director of Regional Advancement and Director of Planned Giving. Diana is a graduate 

of Transylvania University and returned to her alma mater in 2012 where she 

spearheads planned giving. She is also an elder at South Elkhorn Christian Church in 

Lexington, where our former student associate Holly Fuqua serves as Associate 

Minister. Our own Bruce Florence is to thank for their visitation. Bruce with others are 

working hard trying to re-establish closer ties between the university and the local 

congregations. One of their concerns is the desired funding for a chaplaincy program at 

the school. We look forward to meeting Dr. Williams and Mrs. McKenzie and listening 

to their insights. One of our needed goals in the local congregation is to be aware of the 

various connections that we need to support as a member of the Christian Church 

(Disciples of Christ.) We have such a rich history, but I am afraid that we have lost 

some of that knowledge. It is time to once again exhibit a sense of pride in our religious 

heritage. Looking forward to seeing you on Sunday. 

                                                                                               …..Larry 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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